
Jason D. Topp 
Assistant General Counsel 

(651) 312-5364

June 24, 2020 

Patricia Van Gerpen 

Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501 

Re: In the Matter of Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC’s Request for 

Certification regarding its Use of Federal Universal Service Support  

Docket No. TC20-________ 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Enclosed for filing are the following regarding the above-referenced matter: 

1. Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC’s 2020 Annual ETC Certification

Filing;

2. Affidavit of Eric J. Mortensen; and

3. Request for Confidential Treatment of Information.

Very truly yours, 

Jason D. Topp 

JDT/bardm 

Enclosures 

cc: Service List (via e-mail) 



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

 I hereby certify that on this 24th day of June, 2020, the foregoing Qwest Corporation 

d/b/a CenturyLink QC’s 2020 Annual ETC Certification Filing, Affidavit of Eric J. 

Mortensen; and Request for Confidential Treatment of Information was E-Filed upon the 

following party: 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen 

Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 E. Capitol Ave. 

Pierre, SD  57501 

patty.vangerpen@state.sd.us 

and copies sent electronically or via U.S. mail, addressed to the following: 

 

 




